
                                                                                                                              
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
 

Welcome back to the Autumn Term!  We hope you had a lovely Summer break and are looking forward to 
getting back into more normal routines again. We would like to especially welcome our three Year 3 
children and Thomas who has joined Year 4. It is lovely to get to know you, you’ve already had a great start 
in the Juniors! Well done all of you!  
 
Here is a little information for you about life in the Juniors. If you have any issues or questions, please feel 
free to email one of us: 

niccolajones@leck-st-peters.lancs.sch.uk 
vikimather@leck-st-peter.sch.uk  

pamtidd@leck-st-peters.lancs.sch.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for all your support. 
The Junior Team:  
Mrs Jones, Mrs Cottam and Mrs Tidd 
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Homework 
Homework will be set on a Friday.  
Year 5 and 6 will be given a Homework Diary.  All 

homework will be written in your Homework Diary as 

well as other reminders too! 

Year 3 and 4 will receive a Homework book and folder. 

Homework will include: 

Spellings practise – practise the weekly spellings - 

there will not be a weekly test. 

Mental Maths practise using Sumdog and TTRS as 

often as possible please. 

Reading every day for 20 minutes.  

Extra homework tasks will be sent home occasionally.

  

Junior Staff 

 am pm 

Monday Year 3/4 Mrs Jones 
Year 5/6 Mrs Tidd  

Mrs Tidd 

Tuesday Year 3/4 Mrs Jones 
Year 5/6 Mrs Tidd 

Mrs Tidd  

Wednesday Year 3/4 Mrs Jones 
Year 5/6 Mrs Tidd 

Mrs Tidd 

Thursday Year 3/4 Mrs Jones 
Year 5/6 Mrs Mather 

Mrs Jones  

Friday Year 3/4 Mrs Jones 
Year 5/6 Mrs Mather 

Mrs Jones 

TAs – Mrs Elliott (Mon-Thurs), Mrs Ratcliffe (Mon-Fri) 

 

 

Swimming and PE lessons 
Swimming will continue every Thursday afternoon for Years 
3-5 starting on 15th September. Please make sure your child 
has their full swimming kit (including goggles if required).  
Year 6 will remain in school with Mrs Jones for their Booster 
afternoon. 
 
Our Tuesday PE lessons are taught by Morecambe Football 
Club and will begin on 6th September.  
 
Please ensure that your child has a full school PE kit: School 
PE T-shirt and sweatshirt or hoodie, school shorts, jogging 
bottoms in colder weather and trainers (not pumps please). A 
spare pair of socks would also be very handy! 

 

 

Uniform Reminder! 
Please wear full school uniform every day, and remember our new rule of arriving in school 
shoes, with different footwear to change into at break and lunch times (eg trainers, wellies) – 
these can be left in school in your shoe box as before. 
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